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Change in Oriola Management Team: Niklas Lindholm to leave Oriola

Niklas Lindholm, Chief People Officer, and a member of Oriola’s Management Team, has
resigned to take a position at another company. He will leave Oriola in the fourth quarter 2025
at the latest.

“I want to warmly thank Niklas for his contributions to the development of Oriola’s people and
culture agenda, particularly during a period of significant organisational change. I wish Niklas
all the best in the next phase in his career”, says Katarina Gabrielson, CEO.

The process to appoint a successor will be initiated immediately.
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